
Good evening Pioneer families!  Today is Sunday, September 27th.  This is our weekly Parent 

Connect to keep our families informed.   

 

If your child is interested in the after school strings class, please have them turn in a blue per-

mission slip as soon as possible so Ms. Greene can reserve him or her a violin, viola or cel-

lo.  Students are being given permission slips in music class, but if you need another one, have 

them visit the music room for an extra.  Thanks. 

 

4th and 5th Grade Chorus classes start this Thursday. 

 

Mark your calendars if you a have 3rd grader because all of our third grade classes will be per-

forming at our Veteran’s Day program on the covered court November 11 at 9:00 

am.  Everyone is invited to this special patriotic celebration. 

 

PTA invite you to their first general meeting/ice cream social on Tuesday, September 29th at 

6:00 p.m.  Bring the family and enjoy ice cream!  Sign up for PTA membership at the same 

time—only $5.00 per person.  PTA looks forward to seeing you and thank you for your sup-

port! 

 

Would your 5th grader like to learn the bagpipes? 

Beginning Monday, October 12th, the Garrison Piping class will take place at Dunedin High-

land Middle School in the Band room Mondays & Wednesdays from 5:25-6:10 PM.    Piping 

students will have the opportunity to observe part of the Middle School Piping class prior to 

their lesson.  Students will be supplied a practice chanter.  The band director, Mr. Mason and 

piping instructor, Mr. Donaldson will supervise students while they are on the DHMS cam-

pus.  Parents will need to transport their child to and from the class.  For more information con-

tact Ms. Dubock at dubockl@pcsb.org 

 

Letters for our extended learning program will be going home next week. We will be provid-

ing  free reading and math support for grades 2-5 in addition to Science for grades 4-5 before 

and after school from mid October through early April. Please check your child's backpack and 

be sure to sign up early.  

 

Please mark your calendars for Wednesday, October 7th as we join schools across the country 

to celebrate National Walk to School Day.  More information to follow. 

 

This message will also be posted on our Facebook Page and on our Garrison-Jones web page.  

Thank you and have a great evening! 
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